
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 15, 2007

TO: Honorable Dianne White Delisi, Chair, House Committee on Public Health 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB246 by Alonzo (Relating to reports on cases of acquired immune deficiency syndrome 
and human immunodeficiency virus infection.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

According to the Department of State Health Services, the reporting requirements of the bill are within 
the existing scope of local health authority responsibilities.  

Source Agencies: 537 State Health Services, Department of

LBB Staff: JOB, CL, PP, SSt
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